Colorado & Southern Road January 28, 1909

George B. Harris to James J. Hill.

"Messrs., Miller, Willard, and I have been
making a trip with the officers of the Colora-
do & Southern and allied lines through the
Texas country, and I feel certain that you
would have been gratified if you could have
seen it."

..."The general character of the Colorado
& Southern tract and equipment has been an
agreeable surprise to all of us, and I think

that Mr. Stevens' repgat was on the whole
quite conservative."
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